
 

 

13th November 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

School Fund Account 
 
Many schools choose to operate a school voluntary fund to enable the school to purchase extras that will 

enhance learning opportunities for the children. The voluntary funds are controlled by the Governing 

Body. 

Many of you will know we have operated a School Fund in Early Years for some time and this has made 

a great difference and been very much appreciated. 

Following on from discussions at a Parent Forum, we have decided to start a School Fund account for 

the whole school. We want to make it extremely clear that this is voluntary. There is absolutely no 

expectation that anyone contributes unless they want to/are in a position to. 

The aim of the Oswald Road Primary School Fund is to raise funds from parents and sometimes from the 

children (who like to engage in enterprise activities). The purpose of the fund is to provide and enhance 

the learning opportunities of pupils across the school by providing and assisting in the provision of 

additional materials and equipment. It will support buying those ‘extras’.  

Parents and carers are invited to make voluntary contributions to the account. These can be made 

directly to the school, either by cash, cheque, bank transfer/direct debit or online via SIMS Agora. If 

you’d like to make a bank transfer, please contact me for the account details. 

If you would like any further information relating to this, please feel free to come and speak to me. 

Kind Regards, 

Sarah Nicholls 
School Business Manager 


